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This week has once again seen some fantastic fishing conditions, a number of anglers have caught and released a 

number of beautiful browns. 
There is only 1 week left until the end of the season so lets hope the weather will be kind for one last week. 

 
 
 
 

The 2014 fly fishing season  
will open on  

Saturday 15th March 2014.  
 

Bookings are being taken for opening weekend and the 2014 season. 
 

 
 

 
Rod Average 

The rod average for last week was 3.5 with 119 fish caught by 34 anglers. 
 

Best Rainbow/Brown 
The heaviest rainbow this week was 3lbs 6oz caught by Paul Wigglesworth on a black/silver fly in fishtail creek.  

The heaviest brown was 3lb 6oz caught and released by Tony Cleaver using a black spider dry fly near the bird hide. 
 

Top Spots 
The most popular spots this week were Fish Tail creek, Millfileds, Dam wall, Upperfields bay, Stitch Plantation and the 
North end. 

 

Method & Flies 
The most popular fly patterns used this week have still been hot head damsels, gold head montana, minky, black & 
green lure, orange gold head blob, white fritz and cats whisker. A variety of lines have been used however most fish 
have been caught on intermediate lines. There have been a few fish reported having been caught deeper down so 

sinking lines might be in order if all else fails!  
 

Last day of fishing 
Our last day of the season is Sunday 24th November 2013. If you would like to join us on that weekend then please 
book your boat in advance. This will help us to know how many boats we need available for the end of the season. 

Complementary tea, coffee and biscuits will be available for those fishing with us on closing weekend.  

 

 

 

 

 

Boats can leave the jetty from 8.30am 

All boats are back to the jetty by 4.00pm 

Please allow a few minutes to return from your fishing spot 

Please note that Carsington is a boat fishing water only. It is advisable that boat bookings are made in 

advance to avoid disappointment. Discounts are available for bookings of 5 or more boats. 

Bookings taken by telephone on 01629 540478 or email flyfishing@carsingtonwater.com 


